P.O.Box 323 Avery, CA 95224 June 3, 1993

The Greenspan Co.

Attn: Ken Crown,

Dear Ken,

All I can say is "HOT DOG". It's been a while coming, but a very welcome check it was. Thanks again for all the work on the structure part of the policy. I guess that we can wait awhile for the additional landscaping and the cost of living increases. The new house is all basically up, windows going in and the shingles on the roof, except this rain we are having tonight will slow that down some. We are very excited about the house and will be delighted to show it to your family when you come up.

Please find enclosed check #131 in the amount of \$18,564.04.

Again thanks and hope all your family is fine.

Yours truly'

Bob Koch